
Greater Lowell Technical Parent Organization 

Request for Donation  

 
Group Name  Date   

Contact Person E-mail Address   

Position  Telephone #  

Request Description    

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

All requests must be presented to the Board for review.   

Email completed form to parentgroup@gltech.org 

Please allow at least thirty days for responses. 

All responses will be communicated via e-mail and in writing from the board. 

Thank You! 

 
Greater Lowell Tech Parent Organization 

Mission Statement 

Create positive partnerships by promoting communication between parents, teachers, school 

administrators and community members through meetings, newsletters and activities 

Encourage parent involvement as well as empowering students as part of the school community 

Fundraising, family events and volunteer activities 

Enhance the educational and extracurricular experience for students and bring the community together 


